

Rosario, Ebford Lane Ebford, Devon EX3 0QN t 01392 875475 m 07736 374417 e info@rblhomes.co.uk w www.rblhomes.co.uk

13th August 2020

## Dear Neighbour

As you may be aware, we have taken over the development of the Lympstone Nursery and would like to advise you that we are about to commence works next week. This will start with the removal of the existing greenhouses and polytunnels following which there will be several weeks of archaeological works.

We have asked our suppliers and trades people to access the village via Strawberry Hill and have put up signs on all entry points advising of this. We would like to assure you that we will be doing our best to ensure this happens and that we keep any disruption and noise to a minimum.

If at any time you have concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to speak to me. I will be on site most days, or by all means give me a call or email me.

Kind regards

Richard Barwick Project Director

Tel: 07899 851831

Email: rich@rblhomes.co.uk